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Mission Statement: 
The purpose of this committee is to: 

 

The Committee will review and propose revisions, as appropriate, for green building 

rating systems, such as LEED Credits, that affect structural pest management, and 

develop and provide training and resource materials for green building rating system 

stakeholders and pest management professional for the implementation of those credits.  

 

Activities: 

 

Held first meeting at ASPCRO Annual Meeting in Seattle in August 2012. 

 

No subsequent meetings. 

 

Invited to present results of changes to LEED Pest Control Credits to Pestworld, October 

2013 in Phoenix.  

 

The recommendations developed by the Committee and submitted to US Green Building 

Council were included in the ballot for the LEED v4 which was voted on in June 2013.  

The changes were accepted and are now part of the LEED v4.  

 

The next step is developing support materials for these credits. 


